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From Nuremburg to The Hague: Coming to Justice?
2-day seminar for teachers, community members, and university students. 
In collaboration with Students Organizing Actions for Peace (SOAP) and UNM Peace Studies Program.

SEMINAR DETAILS:
date:	 October 24 & 25, 2014 
time:	 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
location:	 Grand Canyon University  |  6700 Jefferson NE, Building D, Suite D-2  |  Albuquerque, NM 87109 
cost:	 $100, includes continental breakfast, lunch and resource materials 
Register by October 20, 2014. Visit www.nmhrp.org and click on Events on the Home Page.

Though one of the key messages from the Holocaust was “Never Again”, genocide and crimes against  
humanity continue to the present day. From Nuremburg to The Hague: Coming to Justice? challenges  
participants to take a reflective and critical look at how perpetrators of some of the world’s most heinous  
crimes have been addressed at the international level.  This seminar will examine the work of the  
International Court of Justice (ICJ), the International Criminal Tribunal for the former Yugoslavia (ICTY),  
and the International Criminal Court (ICC) all located in The Hague.

The primary aim of the seminar is to provide participants with the knowledge and tools to address issues 
relating to justice and injustice, genocide, and crimes against humanity. The seminar will focus for the most 
part on two particular tribunals and their context: The War Crime Tribunals at Nuremburg after WWII and 
either the ICTY or ICC, depending on the current cases before the court.

The seminar integrates methodology and content. Attending teachers will be provided with concrete  
activities and tools to be used in the classroom. UNM students can receive 1 credit hour in Anthropology  
for the Fall Semester. Please contact Dr. Shirley Heying at sheying@unm.edu.

TRAINER
Barry van Driel is the Director for Teacher Training and Curriculum Development at the Anne Frank House, 
Amsterdam. He has worked at the Anne Frank House for the last 20 years and has conducted training for 
teachers around the globe relating to the Holocaust, human rights, diversity, as well as issues of justice and 
injustice. He is also editor-in-chief of the academic journal Intercultural Education (Routledge).


